
Cincinnati Contra Dancers

Minutes of Cincinnati Contra Dance (CCD) meeting Monday November 28, 2005  

  

Members present: Jim Vogt, John McCain, Poppy Evans, Mary Jane Miller, Karen Keeton, Larry Lankford, Debbie Lucas (and   new grandson!) 
Jessie Berne, Mary Lieneck, Eileen Bens, Susan Vogt, Christie Brock, Orlan Jennings, Sandy Jennings.  

  

Minutes of the 10 -03-05 meeting were read and approved.  

  

Treasurer report: [I still need to get this from Karen]  

            Karen reports that there is an individual in the group who will soon meet $600 for the year in payments.   If this occurs, we will need to issue a 
1099 form.   Larry Lankford will discuss this with an accountant of his acquaintance to obtain further information regarding this procedure.   

  

Elections were held. Welcome to Jessie Berne – new Member!   Leadership committee members are assigned as follows:  

            Jim Vogt – Facilitator                                                Eileen Bens – Volunteer scheduler   

            Debbie Lucas – Assistant Facilitator                      John Brockman – Membership Coordinator   

            Secretary – Larry Lankford                           Karen Keeton – Treasurer   

            John McCain – At Large                                           Christie Brock – At Large   

            Jessie Berne – Publicity, Web Page Coordinator, Event/Ride Board   

  

Jessie will create and update a ride board to be available at all dances for those wishing to attend events outside the Cincinnati area and wish to 
coordinate transportation.  

  

Larry is looking for new people to take over/help with Saturday Night Refreshments.   He has been talking with Betsy Furbish, Mark Wittrock and 
Poppy Evans to coordinate this.  

  

John Brockman has completed and sent out by e -mail a new Cinti. Contra Community address list list.   He will have some available at a Monday night 
dance coming soon for those without e -mail.  

  

Mary Lieneck, scheduler (along with Deb Frankenhoff) of Saturday night bands and callers, announced that 3 Saturdays have been scheduled for Jan 
– June 2006: 3 more to be scheduled.   

  

Plans for New Years Eve Dance:   Steve Tossey – organize callers   

                                                            Bob Frankenhoff – organize bands   

                                                            Larry Lankford –  drinks, napkins, plates, etc.   

                                                            Jessie Berne – to work on publicity   

  

New Payment Policy for Out -of-Town bands and callers.   After much discussion it was decided:  

Mondays only:   Band Members $65 per person up to 3 people (total - $195).   $65 per caller.   A one time traveling expense payment of $30 for those 
traveling >150 miles.  

Saturday s only: Band Members $125 per person up to 4 people (total $500).   $125 per caller.   A one time traveling expense payment of $50 for 
those traveling > 150 miles.  

  

Respectfully submitted by Larry Lankford, secretary, and Eileen Bens.  
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